
 

 

 We are doing our part to stop the spread of COVID-19.  We clean and 
sterilize the public counter regularly and frequently to keep you safe.  You 
cannot see our smiles only because we wear masks while serving you. 

 We need your help.  If you learn during the next 14 days after your visit to 
the courthouse that you were exposed to COVID-19, or if you test positive for 
COVID-19, or get sick with COVID-19 symptoms, please call us right away and 
let us know so that we can take extra protections against its spread. 

  Kansas City:  913-735-2110 

  Topeka:   785-338-5910 

  Wichita:   316-315-4110 

 Thank you for your visit.  Be well and be safe. 


